
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
February 13, 2023 
 

OPD Seeks Help Identifying an Individual in Connection with a Sexual Assault 
 

 
 
 
The Oakland Police Department (OPD) is investigating a sexual assault that occurred on February 
13, 2023, just after 11:30 AM, in the 200 block of Grand Avenue. 
 
An individual entered a building in the area and forced the victim into a restroom where he sexually 
assaulted her.  
 
The individual is described as a black male, 25-30 years old, about 5’10”, 140lbs, with a beard, 
wearing a neon yellow cap, black jacket, black graphic t-shirt with a white design on the front, 
blue jeans, black sneakers (possibly Adidas) with yellow stripes on the sides, a distinctive gold 
chain necklace with diamonds, and a tattoo on his left hand.  
 
If you recognize this individual or know anything about this case, we urgently ask you to contact 
the OPD Special Victims Unit at (510) 238-3641 or the TIP LINE at (510) 238-7950. 
 


